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Date: Thursday 14th March 
 
Dear Parent/Guardian, 
 

As you may be aware, we will be celebrating British Science Week next week. We 

have a variety of fun, exciting and enriching opportunities for your children to get involved 

with in school. One such opportunity will be the “Silly Science” workshops that will be 

taking place for both KS1 and KS2. These workshops are facilitated by the Education 

Group, are linked to the national curriculum and aim to legitmately increase children’s 

engagement with and aspirations for, Science Learning.  

A leading provider of education workshops nationally, the Education Group’s Science 

workshops hope to be extremely engaging and enjoyable for our children. The science 

behind the experiments that children will experience is based upon the National Curriculum, 

where children will learn about elements, why molecules bond, understand the magic of lift 

and the power of pressure as well as experiencing explosions!  

The workshops will take place on Thursday 21st March.  

As a paid workshop experience, we ask that each child contributes £3 for the cost of 

the day.  

This can be paid on your child’s Scopay account and will need to be paid by 

Thursday 21st March.  

 

If you have any questions, please do contact the office.  

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Spencer 
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